Dear Fellows,
 
Registration for the 13th Annual DCEG Fellows’ Training Symposium is now open! The symposium entitled, “The Lifetime Impact of Cancer: Experiences in survivorship research, advocacy, and policy”, will be taking place on Friday, May 14th. Please register for the symposium here before Wednesday, May 12th. 	Comment by Murray, Cara (NIH/NCI) [C]: Hyperlink to website

We are requesting that you reflect on questions that you may want to submit to the esteemed panel ahead of time. Questions submitted during registration will help us structure the flow of the panel discussion. If you do not submit any questions during the registration period, don’t worry - there will be time during the symposium to submit questions in real time through Q&A. 

Please keep an eye on the website for any symposium updates, and make sure to accept the attached invitation to save the event on your calendar. We look forward to seeing you all on Friday, May 14th!

Best wishes,

The DCEG 13th Annual Fellows’ Symposium Committee
Francine Baker, Patricia Erickson, Zeinab Farhat, Jessica Madrigal, Omonefe Omofuma, Zeni Wu, Jacqueline Vo

